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What has been happening this week?  

In RE…  We have enjoyed a wonderful Prayer and Reflection week with art activities, prayer time, an Ash 

Wednesday service led by Rev. Dawn and a walk to Stelling church. We enjoyed pancakes on Shrove Tuesday 

and talked about ways to help others during Lent. 

In English…We have learned the title of our new book Moth An Evolution Story by Isabel Thomas, illustrated by 

Daniel Egneus. 

 In Maths… As part of our multiplication block we have been learning how to make arrays and multiplication sen-

tences. 

In History… We are continuing with our learning on Charles Darwin. 

In Art … We had a lot of fun making textured paper inspired by the work of Eric Carle. 

In Science…  We went for a walk with our view finders to spot and then draw signs of Spring. 

In PE…  We are learning how to play hockey. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award- Y1– Stanley, for working hard and showing perseverance.   

        Y2– Rufus, for being polite and showing respect. 

Work on the Wall- Y1– Maria, for fantastic writing. 

         Y2– Millie, for great Maths work. 

Worship this week: This week we were fortunate to welcome worship leaders from Stelling and Upper Hardres 

churches to mark Ash Wednesday and to join us in prayer and reflection 

Reminders & Messages  

Well done to all the children, they have worked really hard this week and have showed a lot of maturity during our Reflection 
week. Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 


